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       Friday 17th September 2022
   Dear Parents and Carers,

Reading at home in Reception

Each child will be coming home with a school reading book today.

   Here is some information about the reading system in Reception, we will then discuss this further at the Meet the Teacher meeting on
 Monday 26th September.
We have a colour banded Reading Scheme which begins with
  pink band in Reception. These books will generally only have a few                                                                simple words in and will contain the letter sounds we have been 
learning in school that week. 
This week we have completed the sounds s, a, t and p.
Your child needs to read their book and discuss the story with you
several times, sounding out the words and practising blending the
sounds together.
  Please ensure your child brings their book bag, reading book and
diary every day. Reading books will be changed on either

   Thursday or Friday and a staff member will listen to your child read
on this day.

  Reading diaries will be checked daily so please sign or comment in
  the diary to show your child has read. They will receive rewards for
the amount of times they read at home. 
If they read 3 times in a week, they receive a sticker and 
if they read 5 times a week they receive a small prize.

We cannot stress enough the difference reading 
at home and sharing the books makes.

      We hope you enjoy helping your child learn to read,
             please feel free to ask us any questions.
            Many thanks for your support in this,
                          Miss. Ajaz and Mrs. Phillips
